
 
 
 
 

Notice of Nine Mile Creek Watershed District 
Public Hearings  

Holiday, Wing, and Rose Lakes Water Quality Projects and Revision to 
the District Rules  

 
Nine Mile Creek Watershed District  

Board of Managers  
  

 
Notice is hereby given that the Nine Mile Creek Watershed District Board of Managers 
will hold public hearings pursuant to Minnesota Statutes sections 103B.251 and 
103D.341 at 5:30 p.m., on Thursday, December 7, 2023, at the NMCWD offices, 12800 
Gerard Drive, Eden Prairie.  
 
The board will receive comments on proposed amendments to the NMCWD rules 
applicable to road projects. The proposed revisions and a memo providing the underlying 
reasoning are available on the NMCWD website: www.ninemilecreek.org/rules-revision-
public-comment.   
 
The proposed amendment and supporting memo can also be obtained by calling 952-204-
9690. Comments on the proposed changes can be sent to Zach Stafslien, NMCWD, 
12800 Gerard Drive, Eden Prairie, MN 55346 or zstaflien@ninemilecreek.org through 
December 11, 2023.  
 
The second hearing is to receive comments on proposed Holiday, Wing and Rose Lakes 
Water Quality Projects and consider ordering the projects. The estimated cost of the 
projects – alum and iron in-lake treatments on Lake Holiday and Wing Lake, an alum 
treatment on Rose Lake, and the installation of an in-lake aeration system and curlyleaf 
pondweed management on Holiday Lake – is $575,000. The projects will be funded 
through a watershed-wide levy on property within the watershed. For more information 
on the proposed projects contact Erica Sniegowski at 952-358-2276 or 
esniegowski@ninemilecreek.org. 
 
Dated:  November 13, 2023 
 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF MANAGERS 
 

/S/Grace Butler 
Grace Butler, Secretary 
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